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The June meeting took place at the very cool Café Tosca meeting room.
~ Wendy & Bruce, Mike C., Earl M., Mark W., Jim C., Glenn C., Pat M. were present.

Mike’s “Secret Ride” was cancelled due to weather but will be rescheduled at some
point. A

The epic Song Dog ride was discussed at length. In summary: perfect weather, great ride,
no tickets. Also socializing, good food, shooting and drinking was enjoyed by all
especially due to Earl’s generosity in hauling down all of the food, drink and ordinance
and cooking both dinner and breakfast!

Wendy discussed the electric bike races at Infineon and the problems she had with her
bike’s builder that ultimately resulted in her bike being a DNS.

Glen led a C group of 32 riders on the recent Leo Vinci benefit ride. -
Mike’s High Sierra Dual Sport ride in June rescheduled to July

The next six month’s ride schedule will be finalized at the next meeting at Earl s house.
So far there were volunteers for the following rides:

Earl reserved November for Pres. Ride
Wendy will lead a Vice ride (Halloween at Sears pomt)
Jim C.: August ride :




